C-44/RIS/19-20							DATE: 13.07.19
Dear parents
It is very necessary to make our children aware of rich Indian culture and tradition at an early age. We are organizing a “Ramp Walk Show” for students on 15th July, 2019 (Monday) with a theme- Indian Culture.
Your ward may dress up in Indian traditional clothes along with accessories. Kindly send school uniform in a bag.
With warm regards
Preeti Lamba
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